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November 20, 2018

Topics

1. November 21, 2018 Regular Meeting Cancelled due to Thanksgiving Holiday
2. Don't Forget to Vote! Annual Meeting December 5, 2018
3. Wastewater Bargaining Update

November 21, 2018 Regular Meeting Cancelled due to Thanksgiving Holiday

The Board has decided to cancel the regularly scheduled members' meeting on November 21 because of the Thanksgiving
holiday on Thursday.

Don't Forget to Vote! Annual Meeting December 5, 2018

TEA's Annual Meeting will be on Wednesday, December 5, 2018 in the Director's Conference Room on the 8th floor of
the King Street Center. Food and drinks will be provided.

Don't forget to vote! Ballots for Board members and the bylaws revisions were distributed on November 15th and 16th. If
you have not received a ballot, please email the Secretary, Gillian Zacharias (Gillian.zacharias@kingcounty.gov). Ballots
may be dropped in the lock box in Roger Browne's cubicle or delivered to the Secretary at the Annual Meeting until 12:30
on December 5.

Wastewater Bargaining Update

The Wastewater Treatment Division contract has been posted to the TEA website at teaseattle.org There will an
informational meeting about the contract on November 28 at noon in the North and South Winds rooms on the 7th floor of
King Street Center.

TEA Board

Alton Gaskill, President
Michael Sands, Vice President
Gillian Zacharias, Secretary
Sally Turner, Treasurer
Roger Browne, Wastewater Bargaining Chair
Jerry Williams, Transit Bargaining Chair
Ken Madden, Council of Representatives Chair

TEA Wastewater Transit TEA Bylaws Contact us
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